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N E W S L E T T E R
Course Updates
Winter golf has returned to Redmond Ridge! We hope 
our players notice that the course is a little less soggy 
than in past years. It’s been a fun season so far 
dealing with the extreme cold, snowfall, and winds 
that took quite a bit of effort to recover from. Last 
year we continued with punching the fairways to help 
with the thatch accumulation and it looks to be 
paying off. The turf team has spent a lot of time 
locating drains and ensuring they are functioning, 
trimming up trees, and cleaning up the landscaping 
around the course. Clearing of unwanted vegetation 
will continue throughout the next several months and 
we hope to have a much tidier presentation for the 
2023 season. We have been keeping up with our 
winter fertility program on the greens, ensuring they 
are getting adequate amounts of nutrients, 
specifically, potassium since that is an essential 
nutrient for winter stress and disease prevention.  
Overall we are excited about what the growing 
season will look like and we hope to see a marked 
improvement of the course.

Chris Hooper
Superintendant

Team Member Spotlight
Isabel Vela, Assistant Golf Professional

1. Isabel has two dogs, named Palmer and Pebble.
2. Her favorite course played is Southern Hills.
3. She graduated from the University of Central 

Oklahoma with a PGA degree.
4. Favorite golfer is Brooks Koepka.
5. She is the oldest of 4 siblings, 2 boys and 2 girls.

Men's & Ladies'
Club Updates

2023 Men's and Ladies' Club 
Registration is open!

Official Men's Club 
Tournaments start 
Saturday, March 4th, here's 
the 2023 Schedule of Events.

Ladies' Club Tee Time Block 
begins Tuesday, April 4th. 
Formal competition begins 
May 2nd.

Online Promotions
Keep an eye out on Chronogolf 
for our Hot Deals where you 
can prepay for your round and 
get a discounted price. So get 
online and book those tee 
times!

Hours of Operations
Golf Shop  and Practice Facility 
Open 7 days a week!
January and February
6:30am - 5pm  
March
6:30am - 6pm

https://redmondridgegolf.com/mens-ladies-clubs/
https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/9114857794879656531
https://rrladygolfclub.shutterfly.com/
https://www.chronogolf.com/club/trilogy-at-redmond-ridge


Upcoming Specials 
and Events
Wednesday Pasta Night
Every Wednesday, Chef specials will include meat, 
chicken, seafood, and vegetarian options. Specials 
will change each month!

Friday Prime Rib Night 
Available for in-house and to-go dining on Fridays! 
Enjoy delicious prime rib served with a baked 
potato and vegetables.
8oz steak - 24 | 12oz steak - 28

Saturday Chef's Specials
Our Executive Chef is opening up his playbook to 
create some fantastic and unique dishes, join us 
each Saturday for a newly featured dish.

Valentine's Dinner

February 14, 4-8pm
We will be serving a four course dinner for two, 
including a bottle of win wine for $100. Please call 
(425) 284-1550 for reservations.

Greetings,
First and foremost we want to wish everyone a happy new year! We hope that your holiday season was full of family, 
friends, and fun. We had a wonderful 2022 at The Golf Club at Redmond Ridge full of tournaments, Men’s and Women’s 
club events, and events. We appreciate all of the patronage of our members and the community.
We had a challenging December due to weather and we appreciate everyones patience while we were closed.  Being up 
here on the hill the snow tends to stick around a little bit longer than other areas and on some of the days it was 
unsafe for our team to travel. 
As we look forward to 2023 our main focus is improving the conditions of the golf course.  Our Turf team has been 
working hard this winter to trim up trees and cut brush back.  We also will be focusing on bunkers and ponds.  We had 
a 3rd party company come out and trim back our ponds and we plan on maintaining our ponds better to improve the 
visual aesthetics of the course. We have aerified our fairways and cleaned up our drains which has improved the water 
build up on the course. We will continue to look at the troubled areas on the course and plan on focusing on areas with 
a high thatch layer to break that down and improve the grass profile to encourage deeper roots and better growth. 
On the Food and Beverage side we have rolled out new Breakfast, Lunch, and Dinner menus and continue to work on 
improving the dining experience at the Crooked Spoon.  Our goal for 2023 is to promote the restaurant more and get 
some more outside events scheduled that the community and our members can come and enjoy.  Currently we have 
Pasta Night on Wednesdays, Prime Rib Night on Fridays, and Chef’s Specials on Saturday.  If you have any interest in 
utilizing the restaurant or tent (spring/summer) for a special event please do not hesitate to reach out at 425-284-1550 
or email Jeff Kaplan at jeffk@redmondridgegolf.com and we will get your event set up.
Moving into my 2nd year as the GM at Redmond Ridge I am grateful for the wonderful team that we have and the 
support that they provide.  I am excited at what the future hold for this property and I am committed to working hard 
to help improve our course and what we have to offer.  I look forward to a prosperous 2023!

Lucas Lee 
General Manager
The Golf Club at Redmond Ridge
Direct (425) 284-1560    

Hours of Operation
Sunday

8am - 5pm
Monday - Friday

11am - 8pm
Saturday

8am - 8pm

mailto: jeffk@redmondridgegolf.com
https://redmondridgegolf.com/
https://redmondridgegolf.com/dining/



